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MEMORANDUM  
 
DATE:  July 27, 2018 
 
TO:  School District Superintendents 
  
FROM:  Hershel Lyons 
    
SUBJECT: 2018 Back-to-School Sales Tax Holiday 
 
Please see the following links provided by the Florida Department of Revenue regarding the 
Back-to-School Sales Tax Holiday, August 3-5, 2018, and help share this opportunity with the 
families in your district.  
 

• www.floridarevenue.com/backtoschool  
• Tax Information Publication #18A01-07 – 2018 Back-to-School Sales Tax Holiday 
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